VIDEO: RUPAUL'S DRAG RACE Queens Join Call
for Diversity in ‘We Are the World'
by BWW News Desk  Jun. 15, 2020 0 A

While there isn't a Pride March in NYC this year due to COVID-19, the not-for-profit Visiting
Nurse Service of New York-an organization of more than 13,000 staff of every race, ethnicity,
color, sexual orientation and gender identity-has created an uplifting video of "We Are the
World," sung by some of New York's top drag queens, including members of the internationally
renowned cast of RuPaul's Drag Race.

Performers include Brita Filter, Pissi Myles, Nicky Doll and more!

Watch below!
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Gay Nurses Bring it Home
During the Coronavirus Crisis



https://vimeo.com/428055271/ef40f89d20

